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General Comment
Please keep nuclear waste highly regulated. Please care for your fellow humans that could be affected by 
nuclear waste that is unsafe/causes health problems. Hoping that nothing will go wrong is not any kind of 
protection. Please consider the ecological impact and your moral obligation over politics or greed. Any money 
saved by entities will in all probability NOT go back to any Ohio residents but only enrich a few individuals. 
Money to be made should not be the basis on deciding such an important issue. NOR should the politics of 
today influence any health/safety issues as harmful to all life as nuclear waste is even at what is considered 
low levels. One cannot reverse the potential damage to our environment. I believe abuse of this policy would 
and probably will occur and you cannot put the genie back into the bottle. Morals/human and environmental 
safety should be considered top priority here and not monetary gain by anyone. Ohio should not become a 
dumping ground for this harmful nuclear waste. You cannot fine a company enough money to fix a problem 
should one or more occur. You also cannot guarantee there would be no abuse of these guidelines. Past 
practices by private and public entities predict future ones. Thank you.
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